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The establishment of the proposed plastic recycling facility at Moss Vale puts the community at extremely high 
risk in the very foreseeable event of a fire.  Our local resources are insufficient to respond and contain the toxic 
fumes.  It is just too dangerous. 

The community is vulnerable and will pay a heavy price for what will be a devastating event. 

Catastrophic consequences are preventable if the facility is not approved. 
 

 




